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I'm testifying against the passing of this bill. It will be a disaster to the businesses, 
employees, patients and communities which depend on the industry. This is an 
industry ending bill. Medical growers have worked too hard and are the only honest 
ones left in the industry. Patients depend on us for RELIABLE  and AFFORDABLE 
medication. These bills will take all of that away from the patients who really do still 
need this as a medication. The small time caregivers who produce some of the 
cleanest meds in the state will not be able to financially keep up with the rigorous 
testing and tracking. If you truly intend to give the patients the best possible access to 
medicine this is NOT the way to do it.


